
 

 

Dear Neighbors, 
 
On December 4, 2017, Judge Della Vecchia dismissed the 
Character Matters complaint against the Zamigias Development 
group. 
 
Character Matters is a group of more than 300 people who 
financed and publicly opposed this development on Centennial 
and Blackburn Streets.  This group of residents voiced their 
opposition at several Sewickley Borough public meetings. Some 
of the issues were: height, ten-foot setbacks, inadequate 
parking/loading, and the mass of the buildings. All of these issues 
are delineated in Sewickley Borough codes and yet all of these 
requirements were ignored. The Zamagias group and the 
Sewickley Borough Council, the Mayor and the Borough Manager 
were present at these public council meetings and heard all of the 
negative remarks of the residents. Not one person spoke in favor 
of this development. Amazingly, the Borough Council voted in 
favor of building the condos. 
 
CharacterMatters is grateful for the residents’ support and wishes 
for better borough governance in the New Year.  
 
Peggy Standish 
Peggystandish@gmail.com    Anne Clarke Ronce 
           anneronce@gmail.com 


